
 

 

 

 

  

Warsaw, 21st of November 2019. 

 

 

Please be informed that the bank account number of Izba Rozliczeniowa Giełd Towarowych S.A. 

(IRGiT) for the fee invoices has been changed. 

The IRGiT bank account will be changed from the bank ING Bank Śląski S.A.to PEKAO S.A. and details 

of the new bank account are following: 

Name: Bank PEKAO S.A.  

SWIFT code: PKOPPLPW 

For payments made in PLN account number IBAN: 

PL81 1240 6292 1111 0010 7861 4988 

Please make your future payments to the IRGiT to the new account mentioned above. 

However, we would like to inform you that the current account of IRGiT at ING Bank Śląski S.A. will 

remain active until December 31, 2019. Payments regarding commission invoices made to the account 

at ING Bank Śląski by mistake will be credited by the IRGiT until December 31, 2019. 

The information about the change of IRGiT bank account number you can find on the company's 

website at www.irgit.pl 

Pleas find attached a certificate issued by the bank PEKAO S.A. confirming the bank account number 

maintained by the new bank for IRGiT. 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused. 
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